
FOREST H ILLS BLACK POWDER BRIGADE - WWW.FHBPB .ORG 

AUGUST 2024 

SHINING T IMES 

CLUB OFFICERS  

President—Gordon Ferlitsch   Vice President—Jayson Kinkaid,  

Treasurer - Jack Meade, Secretary —Paul Bess,  

Range Officer- Jerry Jackson  Safety Officer - John Unger  Shoot Recorder - Sherry & Ken Kinkaid 

Upcoming Events: 
Saturday Sept 21. Club Election and Awards, Dutch Oven Cookoff, 
Picnic Potluck;   Champoeg State Park, Riverside picnic area #2. 

Meeting starts at 9:30 am. $5.00 fee per vehicle. 

Candidates for our Club Office Positions: 

President - Gordon 

VP - John 

Safety Officer - Jerry 

Shoot Recorder - Ken and Sherry 

Treasury - Stephanie 

Range Officer - Jayson 

Additional nominations will be accepted at the picnic before the election  

Come Shoot those Smoke Poles! 

Site Address is: 

12255 Budlong Lane SE, Mill City, Oregon 97360 

Dues is due for 2025 Club Membership.  A good time to pay will 
be at the club picnic: Membership is $20 for an Individual and 

$30 for Families 



 

Reminder: 

Annual Club Membership Dues  

are due in September 



 August Shoot Scores  



 August Shoot Scores  

In case you did not notice before now: 

Annual Club Membership Dues  

are due in September 







Hi All,  Just a plug for OSSA.  A great org based 
in Oregon for support of our State level Gun 

Rights Protection. 

  Also can be helpful if you are interested in CMP 
purchases.  I can’t talk about non muzzleloaders 

here, but I can say 1911 was a great year! 


